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28 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 

We currently have a high number of staff absent due to Covid and we cannot operate effectively 

with all year groups in school.   

I have taken the difficult decision that Year 7 and Year 8 students will stay at home to complete 

remote learning on Tuesday 29 March.  We will update parents about plans for Wednesday by 

11.00 on Tuesday. 

We will ensure that work is provided on Google Classroom for these students to complete and 

submit.  They will have a live registration at 8.45.   

I have not taken this decision lightly and appreciate that this may impact on some of our families, 

but it is necessary for the safety and wellbeing of all our staff and students. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr S Orsborne 

Headteacher 

 

mailto:admin@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk

